MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and City Council Members
FROM: Staff
SUBJECT: Hansen Easement Agreement
DATE: July 22, 2020

James Hanson has granted the City a permanent easement for utility purposes. Princeton
Public Utilities plans to lay a watermain through the easement. Please see attached

documents.



